
 

 
All members of the Saint Kentigern School community,  

Old Boys, past and current parents, staff  
and Trust Board members are warmly invited to attend a 

celebration of 
 

    

    
Saturday 22 September 2012Saturday 22 September 2012Saturday 22 September 2012Saturday 22 September 2012    

‘Orakei Bay’‘Orakei Bay’‘Orakei Bay’‘Orakei Bay’    
231 Orakei Road, Remuera231 Orakei Road, Remuera231 Orakei Road, Remuera231 Orakei Road, Remuera    

7.30pm7.30pm7.30pm7.30pm    
    

A light supper will be served with complimentary  
champagne on arrival.  Cash bar available. 

 
There is no charge to attend this event, however, entry will be  

on a strictly ticketticketticketticket----onlyonlyonlyonly basis. 
 

To order your ticket please contact  
Sue Bowskill:sbowskill@sks.school.nz 

 

  

SAINT KENTIGERN SCHOOL, 82 Shore Road, Remuera 1541, (09)520 7682 
 


